
Appendix 3 

Community Governance Review – possible change to the 
Ambrosden/Chesterton Parish Boundary 
 
 
Cherwell District Council had reviewed the boundary between Ambrosden Parish Council and 
Chesterton Parish Council.  Consideration has been given to moving the boundary so that the 
Orphan area shown on the map, which would be isolated from Ambrosden, would either be moved 
into Bicester Town Council or Chesterton Parish.  It was considered that the Orphan area was more 
rural in character and would be better placed in Chesterton. 
 
Please tell us if you agree with these proposals.   
 
The survey will close at 11.59pm on Friday 14 September 2018. 
 
I am: 
 
Chesterton Resident   (tick box) 
Ambrosden Resident   (tick box) 
Town/Parish Council Councillor                (tick box) 
Other (please state)                                    (tick box) 
 
Do you agree with the proposal that the Orphan area shown on the map should be incorporated into 
Chesterton Parish? 
 
YES/NO    (compulsory)  
 

Text box for comments 
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for taking time to complete this survey. 
 
 
DONE 


